January 24th. 2024

The East Hopewell Township Board of Supervisors met at the Municipal Building, 8916 Hickory Road, Felton, PA, at 1:00 p.m. Members present were Dean Miller, Roy Hiller III, and Todd Warner. Also present were Laura Vasold Mike Kosmicki, Victor Grelli, Brian McCleary and Lawrence Vasold.

Chairman Miller opened the meeting with the Pledge of Allegiance.

A motion was made by Roy Hiller and seconded by Todd Warner, to approve the agenda with adjustments to remove the Executive Session for the January 24th, 2024, meeting. The motion was unanimously approved.

Todd Warner made a motion, for East Hopewell Township to advertise full-time, part-time, and seasonal workers with a CDL preferred, for two consecutive weeks. Roy Hiller seconded the motion, which was unanimously carried.

Roy Hiller made a motion to adjourn the meeting, which was seconded by Todd Warner. The motion was unanimously carried.

Respectfully submitted,

Laura Vasold Secretary